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To whom it may concern  

 

7th of October 2024 

 

Regarding Umbraco’s Cloud Portal 

After performing a penetration test between the 28nd February 2024 and the 15th March 2024, 
and a verification test on October 3rd 2024, SolutionLab is pleased to present to Umbraco the 
results regarding the security status of their Cloud portal.  

The test was carried out in a grey-box manner.  

Several manual and automated test cases were conducted covering service discovery, 
network security, insecure configuration, and common vulnerabilities affecting identified 
services running on all web application assets. 

SolutionLab had initially identified two medium risk issues, one of which has already 
successfully been mitigated, and two informational security issues affecting the assets in 
scope, which, following SolutionLab’s guidance Umbraco is working on remediating by 
following the respective remediation plan. No critical or high-risk security issues have been 
found and following the remediation of the last medium finding Umbraco’s already good 
security posture will be further strengthened.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

Zoja Antuchevic, CEO 

 

 


